
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 27, 2022 
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair 
House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for IHCSCV American Indian Alaskan Native Pandemic Relief and 
Recovery in fiscal year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Indian Health Center of Santa Clara Valley, 
located at 1333 Meridian Ave., San Jose, CA 95125. 
 
The funding would be used to expand trauma-informed-wellness-prevention and cultural services 
to support over 30,000 American Indian and Alaskan Native living in Santa Clara County to 
cope with and overcome the adverse impacts of the pandemic. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
ZOE LOFGREN 
Member of Congress 
 


